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    January 2021 

Changeover in CAP Safety Office 

We’ve got a very short Beacon this month, as we go through a transition.  For monthly safety 
education credit, you can still find this Beacon and accompanying quiz in its normal spot in the LMS. 

Beginning his retirement this coming week, George Vogt is leaving his position as the CAP 
Chief of Safety.  The new Chief of Safety will be Michael Nunemaker, who comes to CAP with a 
wealth of knowledge and safety experience culminating in an important leadership position in the 
FAA. We’re happy to welcome him to the team. 

In the interim, the Safety office will continue normal operations with Mark Dulaney, your CAP 
Assistant Chief of Safety, at the helm providing continuity and support.  He will be your primary 
point of contact with the CAP Safety Office.  As always, you can find him at safety@capnhq.gov . 

New Safety Briefing Webpage! 
Click for our new webpage for safety briefings written by your fellow members! 

As promised, we’ve added another page to our CAP Safety webpages, with more 
resources for monthly safety education.  Graduates from our recent NSOC shared 
some of their safety education briefings and we’ve got some of them posted online! 

We’ve got more briefings to share in the future, but also need your help in creating 
and sharing additional briefings on more topics.  How?  Here’s the step-by-step 
process: 

1) Check out the training on how to create a Safety Briefing
2) Follow the guidance and create a briefing of your own
3) Make sure you talk about “hazards, risks, and risk controls” … part of the

purpose of the briefings is to teach the risk management process
4) SEND IT to safety@capnhq.gov so we can share it!

Thanks to the members who shared, and thanks for adding to that list. 
Click HERE to check out this new webpage and let us know what you think! 
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